Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gerald Montmorency <nosedown9115h@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 10:24 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Mark Jacobson; Ilona Frieden

Subject: ACDEH case RO0003143

Dear Mark,

We are next door neighbors of 811 Paramount Road. We believe that any potential hazard from the buried fuel tank has
been remediated and that Mark and llona’s fuel leak case should be closed.

Gerry and Patty Montmorency
622 Carlston Ave
Oakland, CA 94610



